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The next meeting of the Community Transport Sub-Committee will be held at 10.30 a.m. on 
Tuesday 16th September 2014 at the Community Centre, 71-73 Elm Road, Leigh-on-Sea, when it 
is hoped to transact the following business: 
 

AGENDA 
1.  Apologies for Absence 
 

2.  Declaration of Members’ Interests 
 

3.  Approval of Minutes of Previous Meeting – 16th July 2014 
 

4.  Membership Update  
 

5.  Resignation of Co-opted member 
 

6.  Report on Trips taken since last Meeting: 
 

a. Visit to Southend Pier on 20th August. The weather was sunny and everyone had a great 
day enjoying the train ride, the ploughman’s lunch organised by Southend’s Foreshore 
Officer in the Royal Pavilion, the tour of RNLI Boat Station and the visit to the Pier Museum. 
 

6.  Progress on arrangements for future events 
 

a. Trip to the Dixon Theatre to see the Lady Killers on Thursday 18th September.  15 members 
have booked. Transport arrangements are in hand.  

 

7.  Future programme of Events 
 

In our last letter we asked members about their interest in a range of options for future trips.  
31 returns were completed and the outcome was as follows:  

 

 Interest marked  

A shopping trip to Lakeside 6 

A shopping trip to the Eastgate Centre, Basildon 3 

Tea Dances at the Iveagh Hall, Leigh Road 5 

A visit to the Woodland Centre, Belfairs Woods 13 

A visit to the Odeon Cinema to see a live screening 
of the Royal Ballet  

22 

A visit to the Odeon Cinema to see a live screening 
of the Royal Opera 

15 

Theatre performances:  

 pantomimes 

 musicals 

 plays  

 classical music 

 
8 
13 
18 
12 

 

Individual members also suggested going to Chelmsford shopping, museums and galleries 
(although none were specified), Butterfly World again and this year’s Mencap Concert. 

 
 

 Vivien Choppen 
Community Transport Officer 

11th September 2014 
 

Please Note: Any member who is unable to attend the meeting must send their apologies before 
the meeting. 


